
NOTICE  

OF 

TRUTH IN TAXATION  

PUBLIC HEARING 

 
PURSUANT TO MCLA 211.44a, CHIPPEWA COUNTY is required to levy its 2025 allocated millage on the July 

2025 tax rolls within the County.  Prior to establishing any such millage rates, a public hearing must be held, at 

which the public may offer testimony regarding such proposed levy.   

 

THEREFORE, PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the CHIPPEWA COUNTY BOARD OF 

COMMISSIONERS will hold a public hearing on A PROPOSED DECREASE OF 0.0792 mills in its operating tax 

millage rate to be levied in 2025.  The hearing will be held on JUNE 12, 2025, at 4:30 o’clock PM in the District 

Courtroom, at 325 Court Street, Sault Ste. Marie, Michigan.  Please go to www.chippewacountymi.gov to join the 

meeting via Zoom or by telephone, or via limited seating in the 91st District Courtroom. 

 

Immediately following the public hearing, the County Board of Commissioners will convene its regular monthly 

meeting and will act on its proposed 2025 millage rates.   

 

If adopted, the proposed additional millage will increase operating revenues from ad valorem property taxes 3.52%              

over such revenues generated by levies permitted without holding a hearing.  If the proposed additional millage rate 

is not approved, the operating revenue will DECREASE 0.35% above` the preceding year’s operating revenue. 

 

Chippewa County has complete authority to establish the number of mills to be levied from within its authorized 

millage rate. 

 

This notice is given by order of the Chippewa County Board of Commissioners. 

 

CHIPPEWA COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

319 COURT STREET 

SAULT STE MARIE, MI 49783 

Telephone :  906 635 6330 

 

 

================================================================================== 

NOTE TO NEWSPAPER:  

 

PLEASE PUBLISH ABOVE NOTICE ON OR BEFORE JUNE 2, 2025 (AT LEAST 6 DAYS BEFORE  

HEARING).   

 

THE BODY OF THE NOTICE MUST BE IN 12 POINT TYPE OR LARGER. 

THE HEADLINE MUST BE SET IN 18 POINT TYPE OR LARGER 

 

THE NOTICE CANNOT BE SMALLER THAN 8 COLUMN INCHES BY 4 HORIZONTAL INCHES 

 

THE NOTICE CANNOT BE PLACED IN THE PORTION OF THE NEWSPAPER RESERVED FOR 

LEGAL NOTICES OR CLASSIFIED ADVERTISING. 

 

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, CONTACT KELLY CHURCH, COUNTY ADMINISTRATOR AT 

PHONE NUMBER ABOVE. 

 

BILLING SHOULD BE SENT TO CHIPPEWA COUNTY ADMINISTRATOR’S OFFICE 

http://www.chippewacountymi.gov/

